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Mr. Wright, 
  
I just wanted to encourage you to accept the "Public Interest Proposal" for 
determining the energy future for the Northwest. Bonneville Power is already 
the largest "Renewable" generator for our state, and as water resources 
become arguably more unstable it only makes sense that you would expand 
heavily into wind, solar, and conservation technologies. 
  
We know from our clientele that the local interest in there. Now we need the 
leadership from larger corporations to take the next step toward global 
responsibility. 
  
Thank you for recording our comments. 
  
Christopher Borton 
Sage Mountain Center 
79 Sage Mountain Trail 
Whitehall, MT 59759 
www.sagemountain.org <http://www.sagemountain.org>  
406-494-9875 
 
 


